
For FCC review

The current status is as follows:

When we took over ownership in March of 2004, our focus went directly to building out the translators affected
by displacement issues (Sand Springs, Wichita Falls, Lawton, and Muskogee). Our focus was directed to
those sites rather than an immediate build out of our low power (KXOC-LP) as our low power station has a
CP, which runs through January 2007, while the four translators have termination dates on the CP's of
September 22, 2005. We were going to put funds and effort to the immediate translator needs, get those
taken care of, and then focus funds and efforts toward our low power KXOC-LP channel change.

This game plan was stymied in late February 2005 when counsel representing Pioneer Telephone
Cooperative contacted us to demand we cease broadcasting a signal on KXOC-LP 54 because they
anticipated interference with their 700MHz business. Because of their "anticipated" interference, our CP
which runs through January 2007 became of no value and we immediately had to turn our attention and funds
away from immanent issues with the translators to our channel changeover from KXOC-LP 54 to KXOC-LP
41.

From the date of that notification of a demand to turn off our revenue producing low power, we immediately
began to order antennas, tower line, etc. to accelerate the channel change. During that time frame, we
received yet another letter from a different group, KanOkla Telephone Association, Inc. demanding that we
turn off KXOC-LP 54 by July 16, 2005 (again, though our CP runs through January 2007). After speaking
with a representative from KanOkla Telephone Association, as recently as five days ago, it appears they are
no where near turning up their 700 mhz business, yet we have been forced to our channel off.

As of this date (Wednesday, July 20, 2005) we have been forced to turn off channel 54, and have
successfully built out our new channel KXOC-LP 41. I have written many checks for accelerated work to be
done, and we have worked many hours to make this change occur. You see, while Locke Supply was in
ownership and control of KSBI-TV, its associated translators, and KXOC-LP, they had earmarked a specific
translator for the change over from KXOC-LP 54 to KXOC-LP 41. That transmitter made by EMCEE is not
supported by EMCEE any longer. We have been able to get KXOC-LP 41 on the air in testing phase at
approximately 900 watts, but we currently lack one amp which should arrive in approximately four weeks.
That amp will enable us to be broadcasting at the designated 5kw stated in the CP.

We are requesting the ability to broadcast at a reduced power until that amp arrives. We will still lose revenue
from this entire forced channel change, but we will be able to keep a few smaller clients on the air even at a
reduced power.

Thank you for your consideration.
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